
Sisters launch Web site
The Sisters of St. Francis of Philadelphia minister in 24 states, Europe and Africa,
and now they’re on the Web as well.

The order unveiled a new Web site, www.osfphila.org, which provides users with an
overview of the congregation and its devotion to serving people in need. The site
also contains news and educational tips on the environment and other world issues.
Drawings done by some of the sisters, popular prayers, a musical rendition of “The
Blessing of St. Francis” and a memorial database are just some of the features found
on the site.

https://www.archbalt.org/sisters-launch-web-site/

